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Career Development Office Reciprocity Policy 
 
 
 
The Quinnipiac University School of Law (“QUSL”) Career Development Office provides 
reasonable access to resources to students and graduates of other law schools as follows: 

 
1. Resources in our office are available only to students and graduates of those law schools 

that allow QUSL students and graduates use of their facilities and will be provided on a 
reciprocal basis; reciprocity is not available to those students/graduates from schools 
which have restricted our students/graduates from using their career services. The QUSL 
Career Development Office reserves the right to modify its reciprocity policy if the 
requesting school has a more restrictive policy and to keep pace with the employment 
demands of the legal community. 

2. Reciprocity is available throughout the year except during our Quinnipiac Coordinated 
Interview (“QCI”) Program, typically June 1 – July 31; and September 1 - November 30. 

 
3. Requests for services must be made in writing by a placement or career counseling 

official. Requests may be emailed to: millie.vandenbroek@quinnipiac.edu. 

4. Services are available for a three-month period, commencing with the date reciprocity is 
granted. 

 
5. Reciprocity may be extended by another letter from the graduate’s/student’s career office 

on a case-by-case and reciprocal basis. 
 
6. Information pertaining to current position vacancies listed with the Career Development 

Office is restricted to those students and graduates of other eligible law schools that allow 
in-kind access to QUSL students and graduates. 

 
7. In all cases, students and graduates from other institutions requesting reciprocal services 

will not be permitted to participate in the QCI program. 
 

8. Reciprocity will not include career counseling or document review. 

9. The Associate Dean of Career Development may deny further services to any individual 
school seen to surpass a reasonable number of requests within a given year or to anyone 
who abuses this policy. 

 
 




